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       Please Remember in Prayer 

Shirley Fletcher, Evelyn Stahnke, Gwen Kleinschmidt, Jack  

Kramka, Irmgard Tausanovich, Christina Freund, Cinda Bates,  

Lincoln Zick, John Smith, Gloria Smith, Lorrie Young, and Eric 

West, the son of Mary Summers. 

 WEEKLY/MONTHLY MEETINGS 

Sundays: 

  9:30 am:  Traditional Worship 

10:30 am:  Coffee and Fellowship 

11:30 am:  Hispanic Worship  

Wednesdays: 

7:30 am:  Vashti Circle at Paul’s Rest. 

12:30 pm: Ruth Circle meets on every 

                  third Wed. at Randall Road  

                  Pancake House in S. Elgin. 

  5:00 pm:  Swedish Class 

Thursdays: 
10:30 p.m.  Free Haircuts for Hispanic 

                    low-income elderly. 

      AUGUST  & 

    SEPTEMBER 

     BIRTHDAYS   
 
 
 
 
24 Janice Riotto 
25 Bill Kennedy 
27 Sue Laude 
31 Lee Gardner 
1 Christina Freund 
1 Nereyda SanchezTio 
5 Trinka Waters 
7 Steve Hilleshiem 
19 Mary Summers 
23 Ray Sievert 

   READERS/COMMUNION 

Today:       Rod Ball 
Sept. 1:     Gary Newton 
                  Communion:  Ron Paxton 
Sept. 8:    Trudy Wise 
Sept. 18:   Karl Ulrich 
Sept. 22:  Randy Riotto 
Sept. 29   Dan Gardner 
Oct. 6       Kathy Longo 
       Communion:  Ron Paxton 

Bells and hope practice begins on  

September 7th & choir on the 8th.    
STEEPLE PEOPLE 

 
Steeple People will be meeting on  

September 13th at 11:30  a.m. 
 

Briana's Pancake Cafe Restaurant  

572 Randall Rd, South Elgin  

RSVP:  Mary Peterson 

847-742-6532 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

Administrative Council Meeting 

September 18th 

Wednesday, 7:00 p.m. 

Pastor Noemi will be on  

vacation during the first 

week in September.  Next 

week,  Pastor Natarsha 

Gardner will be filling in 

during the Sunday Service.  

 

If you need emergency  

pastoral care from Friday, 

August 30—September 7th, 

please contact  Pastor Na-

tarsha Gardner on her cell 

phone at:  224-508-0818. 

The church office will be 

closed from Monday, 

Aug. 26th until after  

Labor Day—Wednesday, 

September 4th.  Thank 

you for your prayers for 

Gwen’s new grandson, 

Caleb Jones!    


